To: Legends Drive Communities

Update: Legends Drive Special Tax District

May 15, 2025

A member of our Commission and a Parkland Association resident met with the County on Monday to discuss federal, state and local grants for Legends Drive. The County will work with us to navigate the complicated and sometimes tedious process of applying for and securing grants. We will meet with the County again in about a month to discuss their progress and any new information.

We also attended a second meeting held on Monday at the County attorney's office to discuss bylaws for the Legends Drive STD Commission. We will finalize the bylaws and take a vote to accept them at our next public meeting.

Finally, there have been conflicting opinions in the community as to whether Legends Drive will be milled after it's deep-patched and before the final pavement layer. The County Engineering Department was asked this question today, and they confirmed that Legends Drive will be milled before the final layer of asphalt to make sure the road is uniform.

Donna Crouch, Secretary Legends Drive STD Commission